
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Monday 19th November, Year 4 will be going on a trip to Manchester Central 

Library.  The children will be taking part in a history workshop and library tour. 

The children will be travelling to the library by tram.  In order to arrive on time we will 

be leaving school promptly at 9am to walk to the tram stop.  The trip lasts all day 

and we are expecting to be back for home time at 3pm. 

Children will need a fully disposable packed lunch with them.  If your child requires a 

packed lunch from the kitchen, please let me know by Monday 12th November.  

In order for your child to attend, please give permission via Sims Agora.  The 

voluntary cost of the trip is £1 per child, to cover travel expenses.  This can be paid 

via Sims Agora. 

 

Many thanks, 

Miss McCrea 

 

 

 

 


